
Trumps Green Infant School is committed to safeguarding, child protection and promoting the welfare of children and young people.
We expect all members of the school community including staff, parents, carers, volunteers and governors to demonstrably share this commitment.

Dear Parents and Carers,

What a whirlwind this term has been, we cannot believe it is already Easter.

Thank you so much for coming to see all your children’s learning last week – the 
children look forward to this so much.   The Reception children literally clutch their 
learning journey folders waiting for your arrival.  We are sure you were all impressed 
with the progress the children are making – we have to remind ourselves all the time 
and get the children to look back at their learning from previous months to see such 
progress – they astonish themselves.

BOOK FAIR & 
WORLD BOOK 

DAY

Thank you to everyone for visiting the Scholastic book 
fair.  We know how much the children love the opportunity 
to visit the mini bookshop and how grateful they are for 
the gifts you buy for them.  As a result of your generosity, 
we have £260 to spend in school supplementing our 
libraries – both class and school.  

As always World Book day was completely adorable with all 
the children and staff going to town on their costumes of 
choice.  Thank you so much for supporting your children 
with this, as we know it is another thing to remember and 
do.
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FOREST 
SCHOOL

The Year 1 and Reception children have had their terms visit 
to the Forest.  I did warn you that they children would come 
home extra muddy and wet and they certainly did.  They all 
had fun and were full of stories as they squelched back up 
the hill to school.  Getting some of the wellies off on return 
was interesting as they were full of water and mud.  The 
Forest enables children to make decisions and choices within 
measured risk which is such an important aspect of learning. 
They just love this experience.
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COMIC RELIEF

The children loved dressing up – it was lovely seeing the 
children excitedly coming into school adorned with or in red.  
The children really understand the message of helping one 
another in school and, in each year groups age appropriate 
way, that giving can help those who need a hand in some way or 
another and that kindness really does make the world go 
round.

EASTER EGG 
HUNT

The Easter egg hunt is always led and organised by the FOTG 
- thank you so much to our surprise guest, the Easter bunny, 
who made time to visit us in her busy schedule.  The children 
absolutely loved racing around collecting their own eggs and 
were very grateful for their Easter eggs.  Staying in the 
Easter theme the Dragonflies parents and carers were 
treated to a rendition to “Hot cross buns” played on their 
recorders at pick up. 

DIWALI
The Reception children had a special visit from Mrs Williams 
(Kishan’s Mummy) to learn about Diwali, the Festival of Lights. 
The children learnt that Diwali is one of the most significant 
festivals in India and that it is a five-day celebration that 
includes good food, fireworks, coloured sand, and special 
clothes.
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FUTURE SELVES 
WEEK

Firstly I know you will join me in saying thank you to all the teachers for arranging all 
the enrichment activities and timetabling them to maximise benefit for all the 
children.  Thank you also to the FOTG for agreeing to fund many activities – we are 
so grateful to the whole community for raising money to enhance the children’s 
experiences.  

What a joyous week, welcoming so many of you into school to talk to the children 
about your jobs and careers.  The whole idea of the week is to inspire children, plant 
seeds in their minds as to possibilities of exciting and meaningful futures for them.  
The children had the luxury of listening to a solicitor, marketing leader for disabled 
Olympians, a doctor, a sailor and an artist working in film and theatre to name a few.  
We just love giving children extra opportunities to expand their worlds. 
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SUBLIME 
SCIENCE

EARTH SONG
It was wonderful to welcome Storme back.  All the children 
enjoyed their workshops learning about the origins of the 
instruments and having a go at both playing the instruments 
and dancing to music and creating short pieces together as 
year group and classes.

The children loved their workshops as you can see:

We are sure the children will enjoy explaining phenomena 
they witnessed.
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VIRGINIA WATER 
AVERY HOME

The Year 1 children loved their trip to visit Virginia Water 
Avery home.  The children were greeted with such smiles 
and pleasure by the elderly residents who thoroughly 
enjoyed hearing the children sing “Celebrate”, “Together” 
and “Here comes the sun” by the Beatles which many of 
them joined in with.  We look forward to taking Reception 
children in the Summer term.  We think these trips are 
going to become one of our favourite things 

DANCE AT 
WOKING

A group of Year 2 children have been working with a dance 
teacher Ellie in school over the last few weeks, this 
culminated in a wonderful performance at Woking Theatre 
on Tuesday evening.  This was an amazing opportunity to 
perform to an audience beyond our school hall with children 
from lots of local schools.  Thank you to Mrs Aughterson
for arranging this, the Year 2 team were so proud to take 
the children and were so impressed by their confidence and 
wonderful dancing as well as the fact that the children 
were such ambassadors for our school.  We plan to offer 
this experience every year to our Year 2 children ensuring 
equal opportunity to all.

ATTENDANCE

Just to remind parents/carers that if they take their 
children out of school without authority for 5 or more days 
(which do not need to be consecutive), they will be liable to 
receive a penalty notice. Currently the amount payable under 
a penalty notice is £60.00 per parent/carer per child if paid 
within 21 days.  Thereafter the amount increases to £120.00 
if paid between 21 and 28 days. If the penalty notice 
remains unpaid after 28 days, the Local Authority will 
consider a prosecution in the Magistrates Court. Please note 
that penalty notices are issued per parent/carer per child so 
a family of two parents and two children will receive 4 
penalty notices.
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GOVERNANCE

Wishing you all a very happy and peaceful Easter.

Best wishes

Sarah Morris

We have vacancies for Governors currently and would love 
to hear from you via 

office@trumps-green.surrey.sch.uk.

if you are interested in learning more about the role and 
what it entails or if you are already an experienced school 
Governor wishing to come and join our school. 

THANK YOU
I know you will all join me in wishing all our wonderful staff 
a huge thank you for all they do for your children and 
families.  The dedication and passion for excellence at our 
school in all forms from learning to well being is just 
awesome and inspiring – we have just the best team working 
together with kindness and care.

Thank you to you all for your continued support of our 
school – this means so much to us all.

mailto:office@trumps-green.surrey.sch.uk.
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EVENT DATE TIME

EASTER HOLIDAYS Friday 29 March - Friday 12 April

SUMMER TERM 2024

INSET DAY (School closed) Monday 15 April

SCHOOL STARTS Tuesday 16 April 9.00 am

BANK HOLIDAY (School closed) Monday 6 May

INSET DAY (School closed) Friday 24 May

HALF TERM Monday 27 May - Friday 31 May

SCHOOL STARTS Monday 3 June 9.00 am

SUMMER TERM ENDS Tuesday 23 July 1.15 pm
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EVENT DATE TIME

Easter Holidays Friday 29 March - Friday 12 April

SUMMER TERM 2024

INSET DAY (School closed) Monday 15 April

SCHOOL STARTS Tuesday 16 April

Class Photos Wednesday 24 April

Bags2School Thursday 25 April 

Bank Holiday (School Closed) Monday 6 May

INSET DAY (School closed) Friday 24 May

HALF TERM Monday 27 May  - Friday 31 May

Sports Day Friday 7 June

Year 1 Lookout Centre Trip Wednesday 12 June

Year 2 Painshill Park Thursday 13 June

Father's Day Craft Friday 14 June

School Summer Fair Saturday 6 July

Reports to parents Monday 15 July 

Learning sharing for parents Thursday 18 July 

School Summer Fair Saturday 6 July

SUMMER TERM ENDS Tuesday 23 July 1:15 PM


